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Approved by the 176th Annual Convention of Theta Delta Chi, August 3, 2023 

WHEREAS, The Grand Lodge of Theta Delta Chi and its Charges believe that women’s auxiliary groups are 
detrimental to the inter-fraternal movement and to our fraternity, and  

WHEREAS, The Grand Lodge of Theta Delta Chi supports the National Panhellenic Council; and 

WHEREAS, The Grand Lodge of Theta Delta Chi and its Charges are reaffirming their commitment; 

NOW, THEREFORE, LET IT BE RESOLVED by the Grand Lodge of Theta Delta Chi and its Charges that the 
following policies be formally adopted by consent of the 176th Annual Convention: 

(1) No Charge or colony shall create or support in any way a women’s auxiliary group (i.e., “little sisters”)
or a local sorority (i.e., Chi Theta Delta).


